
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each California Public 

School from 

Kindergarten through 

grade 12, with 21 or 

more English learners 

must form a functional 

English Learner Advisory 

Committee (ELAC). The 

ELAC is a committee for 

parents or other 

community members 

who want to advocate 

for English Learners. 

ELAC covers broad areas 

for ELs, such as legal 

issues involved in 

working with English 

learner students and 

training on how 

parents/guardians can 

teach and help their 

children at home. 

Mission 

ELAC will advise the 

principal and school 

staff on programs and 

services for English 

learners and the School 

Site Council on the 

distribution of LCAP 

funds. 

Join us at our first  

AAPAC Meeting 
Thursday, October 4

th

     

6pm 

in the Library 

 

Agenda 

 October school calendar, events and communications 

 

 Upcoming Parent-Teacher Conferences discussion 

 

 Importance of Attendance 

 

 Reading challenge and student incentive 

 

 

 

 

Please save the dates for our future meetings: 

 

No Meeting November 2018 

Thursday, December 6, 2018 

Thursday, January 10, 2019 

Thursday, February 7, 2019 

Thursday, March 7, 2019 

Thursday, April 11, 2019 

Thursday, May 2, 2019 


